
 

 

Our Ref: CEO2021-030 

 

23 February 2021 

 

Mr Paul Avery 

President 

Balmain & District Football Club 

PO Box 1020 

Rozelle NSW 2039 

 
By email: president@balmainfootballclub.com.au 

 

Dear Paul, 

Re: Callan Park – Greater Sydney Parklands 

 

On behalf of the Board of Canterbury & District Soccer Football Association congratulations is 

extended to Balmain & District Football Club in becoming a part of the $14 million capital investment 

by the NSW Government under new management of the Greater Sydney Parklands Plan for the 

Callan Park precinct.  

 

The announcement that part of the funding will be used for a new amenities building at Waterfront 

Drive supports the growth strategy that the Association has for female football and also that of 

Football4All participants 

 

Hopefully the Club will be able to secure the long terms lease in the renovated structure referred to 

as building 497 as discussed with David Birds and yourself in November last year. 

 

I am confident you have a strategy in place to achieve that objective. 

 
 

Your sincerely 

 

Ian Holmes 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 


